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My Dearest Kabraji,

 

On behalf of the entire MCHI

to you the MCHI Premier League Brochure. This booklet will take you 

down memory lane with select images and 

highly successful MPL

highlighted team ownership and sponsorship plans for MPL

edition of the tournament will be held between January 31

8th 2015 at the Police

 

This brochure has been sent to all members and units of MCHI, thereby 

reaching a audience of approximately 1800. Plans for team ownership and 

sponsorship have been thrown open and we are very confident the next 

edition will live up to its name of being BIGGER. BETTER & GRANDER. 

 

I would like to personally thank you for your continuous belief and 

support in the MPL. Events such as these can only achieve greatness if 

they are well supported. Once again, thank you. We now 

welcoming you to MPL

positive experience. 

 

Warmest Regards,

Shailesh Sanghvi

(Sports Convener & MCHI
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My Dearest Kabraji, 

On behalf of the entire MCHI-CREDAI fraternity I am delighted to present 

to you the MCHI Premier League Brochure. This booklet will take you 

down memory lane with select images and memories of the first and 

highly successful MPL-I. Towards the end of the brochure we have 

highlighted team ownership and sponsorship plans for MPL

edition of the tournament will be held between January 31

2015 at the Police Gymkhana Grounds on Marine Drive. 

This brochure has been sent to all members and units of MCHI, thereby 

reaching a audience of approximately 1800. Plans for team ownership and 

sponsorship have been thrown open and we are very confident the next 

will live up to its name of being BIGGER. BETTER & GRANDER. 

I would like to personally thank you for your continuous belief and 

support in the MPL. Events such as these can only achieve greatness if 

they are well supported. Once again, thank you. We now 

welcoming you to MPL-II and hope you have another fruitful and highly 

positive experience.  

Warmest Regards, 

 
Shailesh Sanghvi 

(Sports Convener & MCHI-CREDAI Managing Committee Member)

August 22, 2014 

CREDAI fraternity I am delighted to present 

to you the MCHI Premier League Brochure. This booklet will take you 

memories of the first and 

I. Towards the end of the brochure we have 

highlighted team ownership and sponsorship plans for MPL-II. The next 

edition of the tournament will be held between January 31st and February 

Gymkhana Grounds on Marine Drive.  

This brochure has been sent to all members and units of MCHI, thereby 

reaching a audience of approximately 1800. Plans for team ownership and 

sponsorship have been thrown open and we are very confident the next 

will live up to its name of being BIGGER. BETTER & GRANDER.  

I would like to personally thank you for your continuous belief and 

support in the MPL. Events such as these can only achieve greatness if 

they are well supported. Once again, thank you. We now look forward to 

II and hope you have another fruitful and highly 

CREDAI Managing Committee Member) 


